Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 23, 2012, the Board of Nursing has received the petition for declaratory statement from Amanda M. Walter, RN, MSN, CEN. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 464.003, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

Petitioner is seeking clarification as to whether or not it is within the scope of practice for a properly trained registered nurse to perform intraosseous cannulation under the direct supervision of a Florida licensed physician in a hospital emergency department. The Board will address this petition at it’s June meeting.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Nursing, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3252.

Please refer all comments to: Board of Nursing within 14 days of publication of this notice.
